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Letter from our Pastor 

1 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima (includes 

within it Croghan Hall) 

2 Guadalupe Hall  

3 Lourdes Hall & School Office 

4 Walsingham Hall 

5 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom 

6 St Vincent de Paul (SVDP) Hall 

7 Blessed McGivney Hall 

8 Church 

9 Christ the King Adoration Chapel 

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14 

15 St Isidore Garden (feeds the hungry of SVDP) 

Dear Friends, 

 

At Prince of Peace, we always talk about the biblical tithe: 10% goes to God, and we recommend that to be broken 

down as follows: 5% to the parish, 4% to the charity of one’s choice (and we encourage that to go to our own St Vin-

cent de Paul, the Annual Fund for the school, and, soon, our school fundraising project) and 1% to the Bishop. 

 

You may not know that 10% of the offertory is assessed by the Bishop as what is called the cathedraticum, a tax for the 

administrative apparatus of the Diocese.  Over and above that, we have what was until recently called the Bishop’s An-

nual Appeal, which has been renamed the Catholic Appeal of South Carolina.  The Bicentennial Campaign was conduct-

ed at the same time as the CASC, but this year closes that out, and we now have just the CASC as the diocesan cam-

paign.  While the Bicentennial Campaign was going on, many people adjusted their giving to that and stopped giving to 

the Bishop’s campaign.  In fact, Prince of Peace has the dubious distinction of being one of the lowest performing par-

ishes in terms of participation percentage in the deanery for that campaign.  Now that the Bicentennial Campaign is 

drawing to a close, the Diocese is very eager that we make a good faith effort to educate our faithful on the CASC 

and encourage them to participate.  If we all do our 1%, I think we can make progress towards the goal that the Dio-

cese sets for us.   

 

As of writing this letter, we have achieved 27.24% of our $112,901 goal which was set for us by the Diocese for the 

CASC.  10.37% of our households are participating.   

 

There have been a lot of asks recently.  There is the usual week in and week out operating offertory ask, as well as the 

monthly SVDP ask, and asks for smaller items like the pew missals, parish picnic and decorations for Christmas and 

Easter.  Giving Tuesday is coming up in December, which we are now using to fund the Annual Fund for the school.  

Next year we are going into full capital campaign mode for the school.  The Diocese has also initiated asks for semi-

narians, since so many were accepted this year, and for the St Rita Fund, to defray the 900K cost the Catholic schools 

have to eat after the Supreme Court of the State of South Carolina ruled the ESTF funds for schools, a kind of tuition 

voucher system, was unconstitutional. 

 

I am always of the mindset that you have to pray over your giving, and give accordingly.  The Bishop and diocesan offi-

cials have asked me to present this to you and give you an opportunity to make an in-pew pledge.  There are many 

needs, which all indicate the pains of a growing Church.  I ask that you learn as much as you can about the Catholic 

Appeal of South Carolina, and be as open as you can to participating in it.           

 

For more information, please consult:  https://charlestondiocese.org/catholic-appeal/ 

https://charlestondiocese.org/catholic-appeal/


sunday, 13 oct 
28th sunday in ordinary time (English) 

21st sunday after pentecost (Latin) 

monday, 14 oct 
st callistus I  

(English & Latin) 

tuesday, 15 oct 
st teresa of jesus (English) 

 st teresa of avila (Latin) 

 8a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FTD) 

10a Mass Thomas Donohue+(FCS) 

12p Latin Mass For the People of the Parish+(FRT) 

4-5.30p English Mass New & Recently Trained  

       Server Training 

6p Vespers 

9a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FRT) 

 

7a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FRT) 

no 12p Latin Mass 

wednesday, 16 oct 
st margaret mary alacoque (English)  

st hedwig  (English & Latin) 

thursday, 17 oct 
st ignatius of antioch (English)  

st margaret mary alacoque (Latin) 

friday, 18 oct 
st luke  

 (English & Latin) 

8.30a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FCS) 

9.30a Rosary for Vocations 

no 12p Latin Mass 

no Confession 

7a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FCS) 

no 12p Latin Mass 

7a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FCS) 

12p Latin Toca Family+(FTD) 

 

 

saturday 19 oct 
st john de brébeuf & isaac jogues  

& companions (English) 

st peter of alcantara (Latin) 

sunday, 20 oct 
29th sunday in ordinary time  

(English) 

22nd sunday after pentecost (Latin) 

prayer requests  
All those serving our country, Gena Cunningham, Julie 

Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn Calcutt, Jim Bannister, 

Stephen Wiltberger, Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stanton, Doris 

Pratt, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Dcn Bob Smith, 

Lois Smith, Christy Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria 

Dussich, Rose Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, 

Carl Jones, Luigina Warga, Marlene C. Eugenia Kolinko, 

Susan Subrizi, Mary Jean Heap, Rosemary Craig, Janine 

Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer Gregory, 

Kathleen & Dan Mottl, Peter McPherson, Annmarie Egas, 

Frank Cespedes, Mary Ann Egan, Julia Chatignyblais, 

Connie Meiners, Juan & Laura Pachur, Elizabeth Nowlan, 

Betty Baker, Deborah Baker, Andrew Frisari, Ed Mat-

thews, Yanini Smith, Martha Catel, Anna & Casey Cheva-

lier, Christine Tallman, Kayla Whatley, Matt Smith, Jenn 

Pfaffl, Valerie Pachur, Jim Eagan, Kathy Melone, Vanessa 

Baugh, Cal Valois & A. Thana Pacco Rivas, Tammy Jones, 

Brian Aho, Jim Roberts, Lorenzo Rosa, Jim Rimer, Judith 

Inghram, Alan Olson, Jacob Hinson, Jim Green, Mary 

Martin, Lucretia Albright, Daniel Bennett, Lisa Buss, 

Francine Burke, Carol Deretchin, David Purpura, Eileen 

Harrison, Hewitt Dickerson, Angela Bagley, Kenneth & 

Kathryn Gifford, Laura & Leonard Kuczewski, Irene 

Ponce, Sandy Milton, Joe Valitchka  

8a Latin Mass Eva DeMaria+(FRT) 

3.30p Confessions 

5p Mass For the People of the Parish (FCS) 

 8a Mass Eva DeMaria+(FTD) 

10a Mass McCullen/Simmons Families (FCS) 

12p Latin Mass Mike Nink-L (FRT) 

4-5.30p English Mass New & Recently Trained  

       Server Training 

6p Vespers 

 

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list.  
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise.  

 Parish Calendar            
= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube 

https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/
https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents desiring Baptism for their child must attend a 

Baptism Class.  The next class is Thursday, 14 No-

vember.  Register by contacting Deacon Gus at 

864.420.0497 or by email at 

gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org.  

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted. Only Deacon Acosta can schedule Baptisms. 

Deacon Michael Thompson leads a Men’s Bible Study 

meeting Tuesdays at 7p in Guadalupe Hall studying 

the Acts of the Apostles! All men should come. Con-

tact Dcn Thompson at 864.365.8178 with questions.  

The parish has Mass cards for Mass intentions to be 

said in the Holy Land anytime.  

 Happenings & Needs 

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, contact Deacon Mark Thompson at 

mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month at 10a in St Vincent de Paul Hall. Call  

Julie Gianelloni at 864.561.4733 to learn more.  

Catholic Youth Organization (CYO) is for grades  

9-12. During the school year, young men and women 

meet on Sundays 6.30-8.30p in Parish House to share 

a meal, play games, and talk about faith. Questions? 

Contact Stephanie and John Lasitter at 

cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

• Donate a meal for 30 CYO kids —Sign Up Here 

Volunteers harvest in the garden on Mondays at 10a 

to help feed the hungry. All should join. Questions? 

Contact Katie Bein at katiemwilliams88@gmail.com.  

Join our Substitute Teacher list at the parish school!  

Please email Principal Nathan Barontini to learn 

more at principal@popcatholicschool.org . 

The parish office will be closed Monday, 14 October 

in observance of Columbus Day. 

 

  

"But who do you say that I am?"  

(Mark 8:28)  

 

Share a Holy hour with the Lord!  

Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The following times are in need of 

adoption (*urgent): 
 

Sunday - 11a;   Monday - 4p & 8p;   Tuesday - 4p;    
Wednesday - 12p;   Friday - 12p & 5p;   

Saturday - 2p & 7p* 

mailto:gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084FA8A62DA3F94-51569897-cyodinner#/
mailto:katiemwilliams88@gmail.com
mailto:principal@popcatholicschool.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org


The prayer shawl ministry meets on the third Friday 

of the month at 10.30a. They crochet/knit shawls/lap 

robes which they donate to nursing homes, cancer 

and dialysis centers. They welcome more volunteers 

and donations of yarn are always welcome. For in-

formation call Paulette at 864.434.0278. 

Calling all Cursillistas and those interested in Cur-

sillo.  The next Ultreya will be at 7p on Thursday, 

17 October at St. Mary Magdalene Catholic Church 

in the Parish Life Building (PLB), Room 107.  If you 

are interested in learning more about the Catholic 

Cursillo movement, please contact Karen at 

813.373.9651 or Tony at 813.390.6129.  

As Catholics we are called to cherish, defend, and 

protect those who are most vulnerable, from the 

beginning of life to its end, and at every point in be-

tween. During the month of October, the Church 

asks us to reflect more deeply on the dignity and gift 

of every human life. Join Catholics nationwide in cel-

ebrating Respect Life Month. Visit respectlife.org/

celebrate  

 

Intercessions for Life: 

For those nearing the end of life: 

may they receive care that 

respects their dignity 

and protects their lives; 

We pray to the Lord: 

Have you ever wished to be able to read the Bible 

with confidence? The Bible is a Catholic Book!  Join 

us in Croghan Hall on Tuesdays at 10a for an 8-

week course built on Ascension Press’ popular Bible 

Timeline. With guided home study, engaging video 

and in-class discussions, explore the Holy Scriptures 

and discover the beautiful story woven within the 

Word of God.  Materials are $25 with scholarships 

available.  Contact Michael Sandifer to learn more at 

864.331.3902.  

• If you were unable to join on week 1, you 

should still plan to attend week 2 forward! 

 

 Happenings & Needs  

Greeters and ushers are greatly needed across all 

Mass times! Contact Marco DeMaria at 

864.631.7713 or mad4jen@msn.com! 

On Sundays in October and November, we will cel-

ebrate Solemn Vespers or Evening Prayer, in the 

Church at 6p. This 30-35 minute service is a great 

way to join in the public prayer of the Church at the 

end of the day. We will need a Thurifer, Crucifer, 2 

acolytes and an MC.  

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are: 

 

• Men: Friday, 25 October at 7p with a reception 

to follow in Parish House. 

• Women: Saturday, 26 October at 9a with a re-

ception to follow in Parish House. 

Join a free monthly craft get together on the third 

Friday of the month from 6-10p in McGivney Hall. 

Bring your own supplies to work on a project or 

come observe others; all skill levels welcome! For 

questions, contact Melissa S. Miller at 864.569.1417 

or Michelle Grabiec at m_grabiec@hotmail.com.  

All men of the parish and their friends are invited to 

breakfast and fellowship on Thursday, 7 November 

at 8a at Eggs Up at 3935 Pelham Rd. For more infor-

mation call Don Foertsch at 864-268-3810  

Interested in helping new folks feel at home in our par-

ish? To learn more, contact Tracy Rozsa at  

welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org about the Guild of 

St Benedict Welcome Committee.  

Thank you to everyone who labored to support the 

transformation of the pews and kneelers! 

https://www.respectlife.org/celebrate
https://www.respectlife.org/celebrate
mailto:mad4jen@msn.com
mailto:m_grabiec@hotmail.com
mailto:welcome@princeofpeacetaylors.org?subject=new%20parishioner


 Happenings & Needs 

On Saturday, 9 November from 8.30a-12n, St 

Mary’s Catholic Church will host Christine 

Hemphill-Jones, MD, OB/GYN, CFCMC, FCI for a 

talk titled, Infertility: Heartbreak & Hope. She will 

discuss how the revolutionary science of NaPro-

TECHNOLOGY™ is a game changer for couples 

facing infertility and other women’s health condi-

tions including painful periods, repeat miscarriage, 

Polycystic Ovary Syndrome, postpartum depres-

sion and more. The conference begins with Mass in 

St Mary’s Church followed by the program in Galli-

van Hall. Registration is $10 at https://

flourishmed.regfox.com/infertility-heartbreak-hope 

St. Vincent DePaul accepts online giving through 

their tithe.ly and checks made directly to SVDP. 

Pantry donations may be left in the large wooden 

bin in the Narthex. Current pantry needs are: 

• Canned Mixed Vegetables, Canned Chicken 

• Pasta, White & Brown Rice 

• Cereal  

• Snacks 

• Dish Detergent & Laundry Detergent 

• Toothbrushes (single/double pack) 

Parishioners and school families are invited to 

reach out to Jennifer Pfaffl by email at  

missfluff129@yahoo.com during times of need to 

have a Meal Train organized. It takes a village to 

provide support to those in need. Please consider 

supporting the gift of comfort for those in need. 

The Blessed McGivney Hall is open on Sundays af-

ter the 10a Mass. Grab a coffee or hot chocolate, 

peruse a library of over 900 vetted Catholic titles, 

and socialize with parishioners. Indoor and out-

door activities are available for kids of all ages! 

Please note that children must be accompanied by 

a parent or caregiver at all times. Contact John Ol-

son to learn more at jamolson@gmail.com.  

If you have questions about the library, email  

library@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you consider Prince of Peace your spiritual home we 

ask that you register! Please visit our website 

princeofpeacetaylors.org and click the register button.  

 

The Latin Mass community hosts a potluck the first 

Sunday of each month in Parish House after the 12n 

Latin Mass. Please bring a main dish to share. Help set 

up and clean up! Questions? Contact the Green Family 

at 719.660.3440.  

Our Lady of the Rosary is hosting an upper school in-

formation night on Wednesday, 30 October from 6.45

-8p. Students and their parents interested in their 

9th -12th grade Classical program are invited to find 

out more about our school. Contact Christine Barr 

for more information at christine.barr@olrschool.net 

The Columbiettes are selling $25 coupon books for 

use in 2025 to fund the Carol Tonon Scholarship. 

Available for purchase in the parish office.  

The annual Holiday Craft Fair is Saturday, 2 Novem-

ber from 9a-2p. Vendor booths are sold out. 

Giving to the offertory is convenient and 

easy. Scan the QR code to connect to 

Tithely to make your gift. Or, options to 

Did you know that 45% of families rely on 

financial assistance to attend the parish 

school? Your donations to our Annual 

Fund are needed. Prayfully consider mak-

ing a Catholic education possible with a 

check to POPCS or online gift today!  

https://flourishmed.regfox.com/infertility-heartbreak-hope
https://flourishmed.regfox.com/infertility-heartbreak-hope
https://tithe.ly/give?c=2404605
mailto:missfluff129@yahoo.com
mailto:jamolson@gmail.com
mailto:library@princeofpeacetaylors.org
princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:christine.barr@olrschool.net
https://tithe.ly/give?c=1748027


Join the men (18 and older) of the parish who “offer it 

up” and attack the week every Monday morning from 

5.30-6.15a for outdoor exercise and prayer. No fitness 

background is necessary. Park in the lot between the 

PAC and McGivney Hall. Participants will offer up 

prayer and suffering for Fr. Smith, Fr. Tomlinson, all 

clergy, our own families, and the marriage and 

family life throughout the Parish. Questions? Contact 

Paul Pizzuti at pizzuti@fidei.email or 864.501.8954. 

This fall we will be participating in Box of Joy, a Christ-

mas gift ministry organized by local Catholic groups 

nationwide. This year, our parish has set a goal to 

bless at least 150 impoverished children! Your family 

will choose the gender and age range of the child you 

want to bless. Please consult the list of recommended 

items and banned items before packing your 

box. Remember — a $9 donation is required and 

must be provided for each Box of Joy.   

Please note we are always in need of shipping dona-

tions and "extra" items to fill boxes so even if you feel 

you can't donate a full box you may be able to help 

tremendously.  

• To reserve a box please email:   

     maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

     or stop by her office in the Parish House to pick up 

a box AND additional instructions. 

• Collection Dates: 21 October – 1 Novem-

ber. Please do not turn in boxes before 21 Oc-

tober. Boxes can be given to Maria Barontini or 

placed outside her office in the Parish House start-

ing 21 October. There will be signs posted for a 

“BOY” and “GIRL” box drop off location outside 

Maria Barontini’s office. Please make sure you 

mark your box clearly what gender and age 

(recommended: use a sharpie on the box lid). 

Christ on Main is hosting “Simply Love” Catholic Mar-

riage Day by Day with Troy and Kathleen Billings on 

16 October at 6p. RSVP here.  

Happenings & Needs 

The Respect Life Ministry asks members of the par-

ish to spiritually adopt newly pregnant women so 

that they will have the courage to choose life and 

carry their baby to term. To spiritually adopt is a 

commitment to pray for the mothers until 25 De-

cember. Contact Pam at 864.233.6200 to enroll. 

• Gestation Week 30: Your baby's skin cells 

are making melanin, which gives skin its color. 

The more melanin cells produce the darker the 

skin. But most melanin production doesn't hap-

pen until after birth. Your baby's permanent 

skin tone will be fully developed around 

6months. Your baby may now have more hair 

on their head. Your baby can open their eyes 

wide and may be able to see dim shapes. Psalm 

139:14  - I praise you, for I am fearfully and won-

derfully made  

The MARIAN SERVANTS® of the Holy Face of 

Jesus is one of several Marian Servants® Communi-

ties across the United States and is now operating 

in the Charleston Diocese with Bishop’s approval. 

We have a special devotion to the Holy Spirit and 

to Mary, the Mother of Jesus, and always remain 

loyal to authentic Catholic teaching and the Magis-

terium of the Church. We embrace the Marian 

Servants Rule of Life, striving for holiness, obedi-

ence, and humble servanthood.  

 

• We invite you to "Come & See" what we 

are all about on 19 OCTOBER, 9:30am-

11:30am, in Bl. McGivney Community 

Center. 

 

RSVP to Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 

or marianservantsHFJ@gmail.com, and visit 

www.divineprovidence.org.  

A group of parishioners gather over Zoom on 

Tuesdays at 7p for a rosary. To learn more, con-

tact Lisa at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Please inquire about the job opening on their web-

site at familyhonor.org/jobs/ 

mailto:pizzuti@fidei.email
mailto:maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://veritascatholicinformationcenter-bloom.kindful.com/e/billings
mailto:marianservantsHFJ@gmail.com
http://www.divineprovidence.org
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://familyhonor.org/jobs/


 Happenings & Needs 



 Contact Us  

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Dcn Nestor Acosta Pastoral Associate for Sacramental Life 864.331.3905 nestor.acosta@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Deacon Acosta about baptisms, funerals, declarations of nullity and marriage. 

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill, Safe Environment 

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, and confirmation 

Michael Sandifer Pastoral Associate Adult Faith Formation 864.331.3902 michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

contact Michael S. as ministry liaison and RCIA 

Philip Reed  Director of Music 864.331.3904 philip.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Elizabeth Wilson Associate Director of Music 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Jeanie Reed Associate Director of Children’s Music  jeanie.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org  

Ed Carl Sexton  ed.carl@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Nathan Barontini Principal 864.331.2145  principal@popcatholicschool.org 

Michelle Zimmerman Office Manager 864.331.2145  michelle.zimmerman@popcatholicschool.org  

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap  communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Creighton Fertility Care/Family Planning Kristie Killough, RN, BSN, FCP   864.243.7800  text for appointment 

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter  cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937  

Introduction to Catholicism Sean Chapman  rcia@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Legion of Mary Pat Hodur 864.616.7459 ph137@aol.com 

Prayer Shawl Guild Paulette 864.434.0278   

Respect Life Pam Harrison 864-233-6200  pharriso@bellsouth.net 

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss  spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Altar Servers Dcn Michael Cavin  michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Sick & Homebound Dcn Mark Thompson 864.630.0606 mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Liturgical Ministers Dcn Michael Thompson  michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Baptism Class Dcn Gus Suarez  gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

https://princeofpeacetaylors.org/about-us/ministries/


The POP Women's Group is studying John Paul 

II’s Letter to Women for their Fall study meeting 

on Wednesdays at 7p in Guadalupe Hall.  

• For more information, visit the Facebook page 

• Click here for more information about the 

study and to order the book. Endow offers an 

e-book and hard copies available.  

The St Isidore Garden is hosting its Fall Semester 

of Children's Garden Classes with the following 

schedule. Classes are 3.30-4.30p on Thursdays for 

all ages.  

• 24 October - Gifts from the Garden: Job's Tears 

• 14 November - 2nd Annual Sweet Potato Harvest  

Questions? Contact Katie Bein at 

katiemwilliams88@gmail.com.  

Are you interested in learning more about becom-

ing a member of the Catholic Church? Are you a 

Cradle Catholic with questions?  Whether you’re 

new to Christianity or are looking to come back 

home after an extended time away, Introduction 

to Catholicism is here for you. Get a robust treat-

ment of the fundamentals of Catholic Doctrine 

and ask those questions you’ve always wanted to 

but never quite knew who to ask.  We’re looking 

forward to diving into the Catholic Faith together! 

Join us, Wednesdays in the PAC at 7p.  

• Contact Michael for more information at      

michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org   

Save the date for an End of Life Seminar on Satur-

day, 14 December from 8a-12p in Croghan Hall.  

POPtoberfest is a community-wide celebration on 

Saturday, 26 October from 6-10p on campus! This 

year’s event promises to be unforgettable, featur-

ing authentic German food, a fantastic selection of 

beers and ciders, family-friendly activities, and 

much more! We'll debut a new featured Trunk or 

Treat area where children will dress up, vehicles 

will be decorated and treats will be shared!   

Happenings & Needs 

Deacon Michael Cavin is hosting an English Mass Altar 

Server Training  from 4-5.30p on the following dates:  

 

• 6 October: new altar servers only 

• 13 & 20 October: new and recently trained servers 

• 27 October: all altar servers 

Have you or someone you know been impacted by abor-

tion? Abortion can be difficult to talk about. You deserve 

a safe space to process your feelings. Support After 

Abortion can connect you to the healing option you pre-

fer. Would you like virtual or in-person? Religious or sec-

ular? Clinical, lay-led, or independent? Group, one-on-

one, or self-guided? Call or text: 844.289.HOPE. 

Email: help@supportafterabortion.com.  

Anonymous, free, compassionate.  

Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-12th 

graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for girls. Men-

tors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of virtue and invite 

the teens into it.  

• 6th-12th grade boys are invited to participate on 

Tuesdays from 6.30-8.10p in the PAC. Contact Ernes-

to at upstatefraternus@gmail.com  

• 6th-12th grade ladies are invited to participate on 

Tuesdays from 6.30-8.10p in Parish House.  Contact 

Maureen at upstatefidelis@gmail.com  

Volunteers will be in the Narthex on 14-15 September to 

provide updates on prolife activities around the Upstate 

and invite everyone to pray at the abortion facility on 

Mondays from 25 September-3 November or within 

your homes.  

Important dates: 

• Candle Light Vigil,  Feast of Our Lady of Fatima, 13 

October from 7-8p (location TBD)  

• 40 Days for Life Closing Celebration -Sunday, 3 No-

vember at 3p at the Piedmont Women's Center, 

1143 Grove Rd. Celebration of Life and prayer warri-

ors testimonies.  

Questions? Call Ingrid 864.329.0044. Rosary counts for 

life may be sent to familylife@charlestondiocese.org.  

http://www.facebook.com/groups/EndowatPOPTaylors
https://princeofpeacetaylors.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=55925b56ef2ab92fab31dbbbd&id=92570155f8&e=943c177205
mailto:katiemwilliams88@gmail.com
mailto:michael.sandifer@princeofpeacetaylors.org
mailto:help@supportafterabortion.com
mailto:upstatefraternus@gmail.com
mailto:upstatefidelis@gmail.com
mailto:familylife@charlestondiocese.org


www.sjcatholicschool.org

Applications
are now open

Tuition assistance
is available

Schedule a tour today!
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www.crag443.com
Ask about robotic process automation at
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